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The Library 

 

We’ve recently carried out some student voice, asking  

students what books they would like to see in the library. And, 

we’ve listened! We’ve ordered lots of books. Do you spot any 

of your requests in the photo? Pop into the library to rent one of 

them to read over Easter! 
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Dyslexic Friendly 

Section 

The library has  

recently invested 

in hundreds of 

dyslexic friendly 

reading books. 

We have a wide 

range of genres 

and they span 

across all ZPDs! 

Here at English 

Martyrs School 

we strive for  

inclusivity in all  

areas! 
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Reading Leaders 

Our new Reading Leaders programme started this term with our 

Year 7 students reading to our Sixth Form and Year 10 students. 

A fantastic atmosphere in the library. Well done to all students 

involved, they also enjoyed a free breakfast! 
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Sixth Form Library 

System Launch 

Our Sixth Form library is now stocked with new disciplinary and 

reading for pleasure books and were on display at the Year 12 

open evening. Disciplinary reading books are directly linked to 

courses and reading for pleasure books are just that– what we 

think you’ll enjoy! 
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World Book Day 

Book Cafe 

 Thursday 2nd March 

– we had a very 

successful World 

Book Day ‘Book Ca-

fé’ event. KS3 and 4 

librarians were wait-

ers and served se-

lected Year 7,8 and 

9 students books 

from a ‘blurb’ 

menu. Students 

could then keep 

their selected 

books. Students on 

intervention were 

also invited to par-

ticipate. In total 

over 600 books 

were given away.   
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World Book Day 

Bookflix @ EMS6 

 

   Thursday 2nd March - we had a very successful World Book 

Day ‘Bookflix event’ hosted by the Sixth Form Librarians. We 

gave out free YA books, had chats about books we had read 

and would recommend, students filled out book reviews and 

added to a ‘wish tree’ of books they would like to order.   
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Intervention 

We have finished our first round of intervention with 106 KS3  

students. We have had some fantastic results with 27 students 

graduating the programme and 17 progressing to the next  

level. We have just started our second round with 157 students 

and are looking forward to seeing the brilliant results. 
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Holocaust Memorial 

Day 

As part of Holocaust Memorial Day, our Year 9  

students completed an extended project in order to 

commemorate and reflect on the Holocaust. Project 

works was displayed in the library along with a large 

collection of reading materials for students to          

engage with.  
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Past student and author Rebecca Ryan visited the Sixth 

Form. She helped with the opening of our new Sixth Form 

library system, enabling all students to check out books on 

the new app 'Accessit'. She also delivered creative writing 

workshops to Y12 English Literature and Language students 

and gifted and talented Y10 students. Rebecca was so  

impressed with ideas that the students came up with - we 

are sure we will have many more successful authors to 

come out of our school. 

 

Rebecca Ryan Author 

Visit 
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A group of Year 7 students took part in a tree planting 

ceremony to commemorate the passing of Queen 

Elizabeth II, at Summerhill Park. One of our students 

was chosen to present her speech of Queen Elizabeth 

II to the participating schools of our town. Our Mayor, 

Brian Cowie, attended the event and commented on 

how fantastic our students are.  

Summerhill Queen Elizbeth 

Memorial Project  
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We celebrated International Women’s Day on the  8th of 

March. The library had a selection of books to celebrate 

powerful women who helped change the world. The theme 

this year was #EmbraceEquality and these Year 7 students 

came and selected books on equality to check out!  

International Women’s 

Day 
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Staff  

 

We have a huge area of staff books in the Sixth Form 

library. There is a well stocked CPD and reading for 

pleasure section. Please come and take out some hol-

iday reading!  If  you find something that you have  

enjoyed, why not write us a book review to help      

others.  

Easter Reading 
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Easter Reading 

 Key Stage 3 students have access to our free online digital li-

brary, MyOn. There are over five thousand different books to choose 

from. Books are all linked to ZPDs and STAR reading. There are multiple 

genres and subject areas available to all. Next time you have a 

chance, log on to MyOn on our school computers or at home. Logins 

and passwords are available on Teams and were handed out by tutors 

in September. Just go to www.myon.co.uk/login. Student logins are the 

same ones used to login to the school computers. Student passwords 

are all ‘Password1’.  

Key Stage Three  

http://www.myon.co.uk/login
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Easter Reading 

Key Stage Four 
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Easter Reading 

Key Stage Five 


